
 

 

WFWP USA: Recording of National Prayer Call for Healing and Peace between 
Ukraine and Russia - April 30 
 
Angelika Selle 
May 3, 2022 
 

   

Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 

  

Thank you for joining your hands and voices in prayer for peace between Russia and 

Ukraine last Saturday! 

  

We thank Rev. Dr. Juanita Pierre-Louis, our Senior Vice President for a moving and deep prayer, 

and also for everyone's heartfelt unison prayer together. President Angelika Selle concluded 

with final remarks confirming that, after deliberating where to go from here with the weekly prayer 

conference calls, and FOR SURE, these prayer calls need to and will continue until the war 

actually ends! 

  

Please, listen to this call again and continue in prayer till next week, May 7, 2022! 

Recording: fccdl.in/Way1Pb90Oc 

  

With love and prayers,  

Angelika Selle  

President WFWP USA 

  

Sahara Cardenas 

Midwest Regional Coordinator 

  

Glenda Lambert 

Southwest Regional Coordinator 
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